
 

ST CLAIR HIGH SCHOOL  
6 ENDEAVOUR AVENUE, ST CLAIR 2759 PHONE: 9670 6700  FAX: 9834 3867 

PARENT/CARER INFOMRATION  
 
 
 
9th April, 2019 
 
 
RE: Eye-Exams for Children at School 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
Peoples Healthcare Services Australia has partnered with us to bring its fully equipped Mobile 
Optometry Clinic and AHPRA registered optometrists to our school to conduct eye check-ups 
from 11th June 2019 – 14th June 2019. 
 
The comprehensive eye check-up program is bulked billed (no-gap) to Medicare. 
 

• Eye chart exam 
• Internal and external eye examination 
• Clarity of vision 
• Eyes Cooperation and Retina Testing 
• A thorough case history 
• Testing report sent out to parents 

 
Early eye-examinations are extremely important. It can help detect and correct serious eye 
conditions before they become permanent. In school aged children it is also important to 
ensure your child has the correct visual aids such as glasses or contacts if they need it, or 
they may fall behind in school or act out due to headaches and problems focusing. 
 
 
If you would like your child to undertake this great service at our school, please consent using 
the online link provided https://www.peopleshealthcare.com.au/parental-cons... 
 
If you are unable to consent online, please have your child see Mrs Owston for a hard copy of 
the consent form. This will need to be signed and return to the school office by 10th May, 2019. 
 
Please note that all registrations must be completed by 10th May, 2019. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Rebecca Owston 
Head Teacher Wellbeing 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.peopleshealthcare.com.au/parental-consent-form-eye-checkup/

